
Revised Criteria on English Proficiency Requirements for SIIT Outgoing Exchange Students 

 
Undergraduate Level 

 

 
Graduate Level 

 
1. Applicants with CGPA ≥ 2.50 need to submit an 
English proficiency score: 
 

1.1 TOEFL Score ≥ 500 (or equivalent) or 
1.2 TU-GET ≥ 500 or 
1.3 IELTS ≥ 5.5 or 
1.4 TOEIC ≥ 650 or 
1.5 Cambridge ESOL Exam -> First 

Certificate in English (FCE) or 
1.6 Council of Europe’s Common 

European Framework of Reference 
(CEFR) -> Level B2, Grade B 

 
Students who have an English score lower than the 
above criteria, but within the below conditions will 
be re-considered with an interview by 1 ETU 
Instructor and 1 International Relations Committee 
member: 
 
      a) TOEFL Score: 450 – 499 (or equivalent) or 
      b) TU-GET Score: 450 – 499 or 
       c) IELTS Score: ≥ 5.0  
 

 
1.  Applicants who are recommended by his/her 
advisor need to submit the following English score 
 

1.1 TOEFL Score ≥ 550 (or equivalent) or 
1.2 TU-GET ≥ 550 or 
1.3 IELTS ≥ 6.0 or 
1.4 TOEIC ≥ 700 
 

Students who have an English score lower than the 
above criteria, but within the below conditions will 
be re-considered with an interview by 1 ETU 
Instructor and 1 International Relations Committee 
member: 
 
     a) TOEFL Score: 500 – 549 (or equivalent) or 
     b) TU-GET Score: 500 – 549 or 
     c) IELTS Score: ≥ 5.5  
 
 

2. Applicants with CGPA lower than 2.50, the 
following criteria must be applied: 

 
2.1 C-GPA not less than 2.25 and 
2.2 TOEFL score of at least 550 (or 

equivalent) or TU GET ≥550, or IELTS 
≥6.0 and 

2.3 Recommendation letter from the 
Program Coordinator. 

 
3.  Applicants must not be under warning or 
probation conditions 

2.  Applicants must not be under warning or 
probation conditions 

4.  Screened and recommended by SIIT 

International Relations Committee, and 

3.  Screened and recommended by SIIT 

International Relations Committee, and 

5.  Approved by SIIT Academic and Executive 

Committees 

4.  Approved by SIIT Academic and Executive 

Committees 

International Affairs and Corporate Relations Division 

11th March 2013 


